
Corrigendum to Tender notice no SBI/CAO/JAI/2024-25/06 
 
 
 
Please refer to our Tender Notice no SBI/CAO/JAI/2024-25/06 dated 03/02/2025 
regarding translocation of approximately 49 trees. It may kindly be noted that the last 
date for submission of the tender has been extended up to 3 pm on 24th February 
2025. All other terms and conditions will remain unchanged. 
 


